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          Friday 22nd March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Re: Early Closure of Extended Provision  

 

As you're aware, we're coming to the end of Term. Our After-School Provision will be 

closing on Wednesday 27th March 2024. 

 

Please can you make sure your child/children are collected at 3.15pm at the end of the 

school day on Thursday 28th March 2024 

 

Thank you, as always, for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 
 

 


